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SUMMARY
Directs those agencies that administer certain state laws to use specific criteria to determine
whether individual is employee or independent contractor and to cooperate in adopting rules to
facilitate consistency in application of definition of independent contractor and provisions of Act.

Creates rebuttable presumption that individual who performs services for remuneration for hiring
entity is employee when employment status of individual is at issue.
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